David Wood

464 Brockley Road
Hadlow

TIMARU 7974.

25 October 2022

Dear Councillor
Congratulations on being appointed a councillor for the Timaru District Council.

I was surprised and disappointed to learn recently that the Timaru District Council had
appointed permanent staff to attend to what is called “Climate Advising”.

Please take the time to read my observation following the meeting at Caroline Bay on the 21
September this year.

Kind Regards




